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 Subject: Objection to Proposed Housing Development on Brookland Farm I am writing to express my strong 
objection to the proposed housing development on Brookland Farm. While I understand the need for housing, I 
believe that this specific project raises several significant concerns that must be carefully considered before any 
development can proceed. First and foremost, Brookland Farm is a precious green field site, offering a vital 
sanctuary for wildlife and contributing to the overall ecological balance of our community. The destruction of this 
green space would result in the loss of biodiversity and disrupt the delicate ecosystem that currently thrives in the 
area. Preserving such natural habitats is essential for maintaining a sustainable environment and ensuring the well-
being of future generations. Furthermore, the proposed development fails to adequately address the potential 
sewage issues that may arise. Brookland Farm is situated in an area that already has sewage problems and this 
development will only add to the problem and to the issue further on in Whitstable itself   
Please do not proceed with this development. 
 
Kind regards 
Les Brown 

  




